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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:                                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & Last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   1
st
 Sunday of the month       2.00 - - - - - 

       

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – *meeting held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

*4
th

 Degree-3
rd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7:30pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

3
rd

 Degree(Council 1256) -2
nd

 Thurs. (monthly) - 7.30pm at St. Andrew’s Cathedral Church  

                                                                               Contact: GRAND KNIGHT: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   _____________________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ___________________________________Postal Code______________ 

 

 HOME …………….………..……..…  WORK ……………….….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@____________________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a 

low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the 

sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 
 

Choose Life Victoria 
Do you have a heart for the unborn and women in 

crisis pregnancy?  Choose Life Victoria Society 

(sponsor of the “40 Day Vigil”) is attempting to restart 

the education presentation for the youth in our 

community by the youth on the “Sanctity of Life” and 

is looking for new board members; we meet once a 

month. Contact: Mary Teresa Earnshaw - 250 384 

5886 or email: maryteresa@shaw.ca  
 

Book of Remembrance 
The Book of Remembrance is located near the small 

Pulpit. You are invited to write the names of your 

loved ones and friends who are deceased. The book 

will remain open for the entire month of November.   
 

MEMORIAL MASS 
Celebrant, Rev. Marinaldo Batista Sun., Nov. 5, 2pm  

ROYAL OAK MAUSOLEUM at Royal Oak Burial 

Park - 4673 Falaise Drive 

 

Nov 7 TUESDAY 

 

personal intentions  
Shirley Deidrick  

Nov 8 WEDNESDAY 

 

For the deceased members of 

our league  

Catholic Women’s League 

Nov 9 THURSDAY 

 

Sid & Marian Wood 

Shirley Deidrick 

Nov 10 FRIDAY 

 

Sid & Marian Wood 

Catholic Women’s League 

Nov 11 

 

SATURDAY 

 

Shirley Deidrick 

Jean Halliwell 

Nov 14 TUESDAY 

 

Isabelle Wauthy+ 

Yves Wauthy 

Nov 15 WEDNESDAY 

 

for the Deidrick & Otukol  

deceased family members 

Shirley Deidrick  

Nov 16 THURSDAY 
 

NO MASS 

NO MASS 
Remembrance Diocesan Mass 

at St. Andrew’s Cathedral at 

12noon, everyone invited. 

Nov 17 FRIDAY 

 

Suzanne Bergeron 

Jean Halliwell 

Nov 18 SATURDAY 

 

Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Ann VanNoordt 
 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in 

your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lorna Cue,  

Ann VanNoordt, Christine Stornebrink, Jean Halliwell,  

Fr. John’s brother, Shirley Deidrick,  

The Art of Dying 
Thurs., Nov. 9

th
 - 7pm, celebrated author & speaker, Sr. 

Nuala Kenny S.C., will speak about Rediscovering the Art 

of Dying: The Challenge for Christians, exploring 

attitudes and practical health decisions from a Christian 

perspective that are of central and critical concern in 

serious illness, care at the end of life, and dying. All are 

welcome at St. Joseph the Worker Parish. 

Recollections for Men and Women 
An evening of recollection for men will be offered on 

Thurs., Nov. 9 at St. Patrick's Parish 6pm to 8pm, 

Confessions start at 5pm. The recollection offers periods 

of directed prayer, silent prayer and a talk. A priest of 

Opus Dei is available to chat and/or confession. The 

recollection for women on Fri., Nov. 10 at St. Patrick's 

with confessions at 9am and the first meditation at 

9:30am. Contact Brent or Elizabeth Boyd at 250 483-7459 

or boysco@shaw.ca or elizboyd@shaw.ca 
 

CapriCCIo Vocal Ensemble 
Under the direction of Michael Gormley, will present 

its annual Remembrance Day concert, in 

Remembrance, at 2pm on Sat., Nov. 11
th

 at  Christ 

Church Cathedral in Victoria. Music of Eleanor Daley, Arvo 

Pärt and featuring Morten Lauridsen’s Lux Aeterna for choir 

and organ, as well as traditional observances for the Battle of 

Vimy Ridge centenary. Tickets may be purchased at Ivy’s 

Bookshop, Long & McQuade, Munro’s Books, Christ Church 

Cathedral Office, at the door or online at www.capriccio.ca. 



Cost: Veterans Free, 12 and under free with ticket holder. 

Tickets $25, $22, $10 
 

BIRTHRIGHT – Fudge Sale 
Birthright will be selling home-made Fudge after the 

10am English Mass and 12noon Latin Mass on Sun. 

Nov 12
th

 (The packets make great stocking stuffers or 

gifts for the holiday table and freeze well!)  

Birthright assists women in difficult or crisis pregnancies, 

offering hope and encouraging Mothers to give the 

precious gift of Life to their babies - how fitting as we 

prepare for Christmas! Please consider supporting this 

worthwhile cause. 
 

Knights of Columbus! 
The Knights of Columbus is giving away coats for 

children (small, medium & large sizes) during the 

beginning of Nov., Deadline is Sun. Nov. 12
th

                 

For more information please contact: Don Lambton 

after Mass or email at: lambton@shaw.ca   
 

Diocesan Mass of Remembrance 
A Diocesan Mass, with Bishop Gary Gordon 

presiding, will be celebrated at the Cathedral on 

Thurs., Nov. 16
th

 at 12 noon for all deceased priests, 

bishops and religious of the diocese.   A reception 

will follow.  Kindly remember in your prayers those 

who have laboured for the Church in the Diocese of 

Victoria and pray that the Lord will send dedicated 

men and women to continue their work. This year 

we will be remembering: Fr. William Hill, Fr. 

Michael Birch, Sr. Rose-Marie Regina Goguely, Sr. 

Cecilia Ann Christian, Sr. Margaret Canwell, Sr. 

Margaret Gromley, Sr. Margaret Pauline Neider. 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Mass for this day will 

be cancelled and we invite everyone to join                    

Fr. John Domotor at St. Andrew’s Cathedral at 

12noon.    
 

Men’s Faith & Fellowship Breakfast 

All men are invited to a breakfast ($12) at the 

Horseshoe Club 620 Kenneth St on Nov. 18
th

 - 8am 

Be inspired to be men of compassion by L.A. street-

gang pastor Fr. Greg Boyle SJ. (video format) RSVP 

to info@mfaff.org by Monday Nov 12. 
 

Restorative Justice 

Nov. 19 to 26 is Restorative Justice Week. What is 

restorative justice? “Just lock him up and throw away 

the key!” That’s retributive justice. Restorative 

justice shifts the focus from punishing the wrongdoer 

to mediating a restitution agreement involving the 

victim, the wrongdoer and the community, aimed at 

healing of all involved. It was practiced in the early 

church and is a traditional practice among some First 

Nations peoples. Come attend Sr. Judi Morin’s 

interactive presentation on her experience with 

Restorative Justice Victoria, after 30 years as a prison 

chaplain. Sat., Nov. 18th, 3-4:45 pm at Holy Cross 

Parish Hall 
 

 

A Day With the Holy Spirit 

A Growth in the Spirit Seminar focusing on the gifts 

of the Holy Spirit will be held Sat., Nov.18, 9:30 am 

- 4pm at Sacred Heart parish hall. Talks and  

practical exercises are planned. No admission charge 

or collection, but donations are welcome. Bring a bag 

lunch. Sponsored by the diocesan core team for the 

Catholic Charismatic Renewal, contact: Richard or 

Lynn, richard@thedunstans.com,  250-477-4700 
 

Distinguished Lecture Series 

Galileo to Laudate Si’: Why Science needs Faith Bro. 

Guy Consolmagno SJ, Vatican Astronomer and 

Director of the Vatican Observatory will speak at 

UVIC Bob Wright Centre B150 Flory Hall, Parking 

Lot 1 on Thurs., Nov. 23
rd

 - 7:30 pm. No charge for 

admission and all welcome. 
 

Diocesan Conference 
“Faith, Science and the Wonders of Creation” 

Bro. Guy Consolmagno SJ, Vatican Astronomer and 

Director of the Vatican Observatory on Sat., Nov. 25, 

at St. Edward the Confessor Parish, Duncan will 

explore the nature of the relationship between Faith 

and Science, and how that has changed from the time 

of Galileo. Bishop Gary will celebrate Mass at 8:45 

am. To register, and for more information, visit 

the Diocesan website:  http://www.rcdvictoria.org 
 

St. Rose of Lima Parish (Sooke) 
Christmas Bazaar - Sat. Nov. 25, 9am-2pm. Join us 

for seasonal baking, crafts, refreshments & raffle.  

Free admission…Everyone welcome! 
 

Elektra Women’s Choir 
Sun., Nov. 26

th
 at 2:30 pm at the Cathedral:  

Chez Nous: Christmas with Elektra, featuring the 

world premiere of carols by Canadian composer, 

Laura Hawley and Benjamin Britten’s, “A Ceremony 

of Carols”, with harpist Vivian Chen plus seasonal 

favourites. Tickets are: $20 –Adults; $15 – Seniors; 

$10 Students and 12 & under free with ticket holder. 

Tickets available at Ivy’s Bookshop, Long & 

McQuade and St. Andrew’s Parish Office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:richard@thedunstans.com


 

 

 
 

Catholic Women’s League 
CWL meeting is on Wed. Nov. 9

th
, we are 

collecting membership fees of $30.00. Please give 

monies to Elsie Lambton or Bertha Landrie, or Carol 

Molloy in the Office. Also you can put your monies 

in an envelope marked ‘Attention’ Carol Molloy – 

‘CWL Fees’ and put it in the weekend Mass 

collection basket.                

We are collecting donations for Christmas Altar 

flowers the forms are at the back of the Church. 

Please drop them in the collection Basket in a sealed 

envelope that is marked ‘CWL Christmas Flowers’ 

or give it to the Office (Carol Molloy).     

Time to get those cookbooks out and start baking we 

will have a Bake Sale after the Masses on Sat./Sun, 

Dec. 2/3. Anyone who wishes to donate bake goods 

please bring them in around 4pm (Sat. Dec. 3) and 

9am (Sun. Dec. 4).  

The Dec. meeting is Wed. Dec. 13, we will meet at 

Apple Tree Restaurant (Thrifty’s Admiral Walk) 

at 1:00pm. Please bring with you items of personal 

hygiene for St Vincent de Paul Society. (toothpaste, 

toothbrush, single bar soaps, hand cream, shampoo, 

towels, socks and so on) Forgotten to pay for your 

membership fee of $30.00, please bring your monies 

to the meeting.   
The Catholic Women’s League supports and contributes 

to the life and vitality of the Catholic Church, family and 

community at home and abroad. The CWL of Our Lady  

Queen of Peace parish appreciate your support in their 

endeavors.  Thank you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diocesan Appeal 2017 
We have raised $9,145.00 as of Nov. 1 and some 

have come in this week, therefore not included in the 

total. Thank you to all who were able to support the 

2017 Appeal. Please remember that you can still 

donate to the diocesan Appeal if you have not already 

done so. Donations can be made by: 

Cash/cheque (payable to “Annual Diocesan Appeal”) 

or VISA or MasterCard  

Envelopes can either then be placed in the collection 

basket on Sunday or mailed directly to the Diocese. 

Staff from the diocesan office are happy to be of  

assistance if you have any questions about how to 

donate. You are reminded that donations received by 

December 31 will generate income tax receipts for 

2016 given out by the Diocese Office of Victoria.  

Thank you to all who were able to support the 2017 

Appeal. There is still time to participate and all 

contributions will be very much appreciated. 

Additional pledge brochures are available at the back 

of the church or from the parish office. You are 

reminded that donations received by December 31 

will generate income tax receipts for 2016 given out 

by the Diocese Office of Victoria.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin.  

Call the parish office at: 250-388-5571 for more 

information. Please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca. We appreciate the support of these 

sponsors. Please support them: 
 

              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastoral Care Outreach Training! 

Victoria (2018) (9:00 am– 3:00 pm) 
Saturday, February 24  

Session 1: The Healing Ministry of Christ  

Saturday, March 10 

Session 2: Listening & Communication and  

                 Mental Health 

Sessions 1 and 2 will be held at St. Patrick’s Parish 

(Bring a bag lunch. Register: St. Patrick’s parish office at   

  250.592-7391 or stpat190@telus.net) 

Saturday, April 14 

Sessions 3: The Grieving Process and Ministering 

                   to Families  

Saturday, May 26  

Session 4: Who am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor?  

Sessions 3/ 4 held at St. Joseph the Worker Parish 
(Bring a bag lunch. Register: St. Joseph the Worker Parish 

 at 250.479.7413 or sjtwoffice@shaw.ca 
 

World Meeting of Families 
Dublin & Italy Pilgrimage: Aug. 20-30, 2018 with 

Fr. Dean Henderson. Pricing: Double Occupancy 

$4,270. Single supplement $550. Ground only 

$2,895. A deposit of $450 is required to hold your 

reservation. Information call: 800.653.0017 or visit 

canterburypilgrimag-es.com 
 

Canadian Badlands Passion Play 

Pilgrimage & Beyond - July 11-18, 2018  

Canadian Badlands Passion Play, Royal Tyrrell 

Museum, Horseshoe Canyon & Hoodoos, Atlas Coal 

Mine, Calgary Stampede Rodeo & Evening Show, 

Historical Heritage Park & Gasoline Alley, Cowboy Trail 

Scenic Drive, Head Smashed in Buffalo Jump,                

St. Eugene’s Church, Cranbrook, Yoho & Banff National 

Park, Spiral Tunnels & Natural Bridge, Takkakaw & Bow 

Falls, Lake Louise & Moraine Lake, Banff Gondola, 

Cowboy Cookoutw/Horse-drawn Wagon.  $3052.51 (Dbl 

occupancy)  For more prices, itinerary Please call Denise 

Buckley, Tour Leader, at 250-339-1807, or email: 

twoxbucks@gmail.com      Quick return plane trip 

Comox-Calgary, all Breakfasts/Dinners, Holy Mass daily, 

all site entrances…. And much more! 
 

St. Joseph’s School – Job Posting - Victoria  
One full-time Early Childhood Educator is needed at 

the Early Learning Centre at St. Joseph’s School.  

Details and application forms available on website: 

cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
 

Diocese of Victoria Job Posting 
Assistant to the Judicial Vicar, Marriage Tribunal, 

See the bulletin board and Diocesan website for a full 

description. Please note that only those shortlisted for 

an interview will be contacted.  Deadline – Nov. 15  

mailto:office@qop.ca
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca
mailto:sjtwoffice@shaw.ca

